January 2024 Water Report

Denise Spalthoff <dspalthoff@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Fri 1/12/2024 4:23 PM

To:Marc D. Citrin <mcitrin@tuxedopark-ny.gov>:mkltux <mkltux@aol.com>;Paul Brooke <pbrooke@tuxedopark-ny.gov>;Tinka
Shaw <tshaw@tuxedopark-ny.gov>;Joshua Scherer <jscherer@tuxedopark-ny.gov>;Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-
ny.gov>

[I]J 4 attachments (283 KB)
Meter Malfunction.xls; Water Synopsis January.pdf; January Pumping Report.pdf; January Pumping Report2.pdf;

Good afternoon,

Please find attached the Water Report for January 2024. There is no data available at this time for the Town 4th
Quarter Water Billing since the water bills have not been printed.

Please let me know of any decisions on the formula to be used for reported water leaks.
Have a nice weekend.

Best Regards,

Denise Spalthoff

(O) 845-351-4745, ext 104
(F) 845-351-8881

This communication may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is
addressed. Any review, dissemination, or copying of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all the original message copies. No
responsibility is accepted by the Village of Tuxedo Park, NY Government for any loss or damage arising in any way from
receiving this communication.



